
 

Class:               Sallie Tomato - Ruth – Stadium Crossbody Bag 

Instructor:        Sue Spinicelli 
 
Contact Info:    ingrasu57@gmail.com  or 407-590-9670 
 

Description:       This is a stylish cross-body bag that is compliant for stadium, 
sports and concert goers.  This transparent bag will keep your belongings secure, 
yet visible, allowing you to breeze through security checks.  The bag is roomy with 
contrasting accents pieces.  Size 11” x 7” x 3” 
 
Supplies To Bring To Class:    Cut out your vinyl pieces and label prior to class. 
Pattern:  Sallie Tomato – Ruth 
Main Fabric – Exterior  25” wide – 3/8 yd 
Contrast  - Base, accents, connectors, zipper tabs   - ¼ yd 
     Recommended – vinyl or cork 
Strapping – 1 ½ yd – 1 1/2” wide 
Zippers – (2)   14”  and 5 ½”   #5 Purse Zippers 
Hardware :   (2)  ½” D-rings, (2)  ¾” Swivel hooks, (2)  1 ½” rectangle rings and (1) 1 ½” slider 
buckle 
 
Optional:   Small Chicago Screws or Rivets 
              (4)  ½” Bag Feet 
Matching Polyester Thread, non-stick sewing needles, sewing clips, basting (double sided 
tape), washi tape, Stileto,  Teflon Foot and Tissue Paper.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Class Policy 

A minimum of 4 students is needed to make a class a “go”.   If a class fails to register 4 

students you will receive a full refund. 

mailto:ingrasu57@gmail.com


All students get a 15% discount on all class supplies purchased at The Sewing Studio 

Fabric Superstore.  

Please purchase all class supplies prior to first class (unless otherwise noted).  

When purchasing your supplies for class, please ask for a special discount slip provided at 

the front counter.  Your purchases will be written on this slip in order to receive the student 

discount. 

There are no makeup classes or refunds if you fail to attend/miss a class. 

If necessary you may notify us up to 3 days prior to class start date for a full refund. 

All cellphones must be turned off or set to vibrate.  (Please be courteous and remember to 

do this before class starts.  If you must take a call, please step outside the classroom to do 

so.) 


